CASE #PL2021-50

CITY OF

BLOOMINGTON
MINNESOTA

On July 5, 2022, District Court Judge Guthmann issued a Court Order requiring the City
of Bloomington to approve MCDC LLC’s application for a change in condition at 8525
and 8545 Penn Avenue South, without further fact finding, with conditions considered at
the May 3, 2021 City Council meeting. This will be on the August 8, 2022 City Council
meeting, which begins at 6:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers (1800 West Old
Shakopee Road) and as described on the agenda. Additional meeting details will be
posted here https://www.bloomingtonmn.gov/cob/city-meetings-agendas-webcasts-and-

lesal@mbloominetommn, sov or 952-563-8753.




